Commission canadienne
de surete nucléaire

Canadian Nuclear
Safety Commission

i+l

Written submission from
Alantra Leasing

In the Matter of the

New Brunswick Power Corporation,
Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station

Application for the renewal of NB Power’s
licence for the Point Lepreau Nuclear
Generating Station

Commission Public Hearing
Part 2

May 11 and 12, 2022

CMD 22-H2.4
File / dossier : 6.01.07

Date: 2022-02-15
Edocs: 6748557

Mémoire d’
Alantra Leasing

A I’égard de la

Société d’Energie du Nouveau-Brunswick,
centrale nucléaire de Point Lepreau

Demande de renouvellement du permis
d’Energie NB pour la centrale nucléaire de
Point Lepreau

Audience publique de la Commission
Partie 2

11 et 12 mai 2022

Canada



February 15, 2022

Commission Registry

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

280 Slater Street, P.O. Box 1046, Station B
Ottawa, ON, K1P 559

Email: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca

RE: Point Lepreau Operating License Renewal - 2022 H-02

Dear Senior Tribunal Officer - Commission Registry

Please accept this letter as my written submission in support for the renewal of
the operating license of the Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station.

Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station plays a major role in providing safe,
reliable, low cost and non-emitting electrical generation for businesses and
residents of New Brunswick. This facility plays an extreme roll in achieving the
reduction of greenhouse gases as well as providing energy independence to our
province and region.

Point Lepreau Nuclear Station plays a key role in the economy by providing high
value jobs as well as keeping New Brunswick costs competitive to keep existing
industries and associated jobs in the province, while bringing in new industries

and jobs as well.

Sincerely,

Marcus de Winter, P.Eng.
106 Bryant Drive

Sussex, NB E4E 5M9

Phone: 506-432-0616
marcus@alantraleasing.com




